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                     This is reference to the notice regarding purchase of 3 IBM servers. 
The tenders will not be opened on 28-11-16 at 3:30 PM due to administrative 
reasons. The next date of opening of tenders will be intimated in due course of time. 
It is further clarified that there is no change in the date and time for submission of 
tenders i.e. the tenders have to be submitted by 3:00 PM on 28-11-16.                                                        
 

Member Secretary 
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